
 

 

 

18th October 2019 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 
As part of our Autumn Harvest celebration this year, the children have suggested we 
invite our families to donate produce to be distributed to those in need throughout the 
local area (Food Bank). The children highlighted that if every child in our school 
could bring 1 item, we would have approximately 150 items to donate to local 
families in need.   
 
We are asking that, if you are able to, please choose one or more items from the list 
below to bring into school.  

• Tea 
• Coffee 
• Powdered milk 
• Cereal 
• Jam/marmalade 
• Soups in packets or tins 
• Dried pasta 
• Rice 
• Sauces in jars 
• Tinned fish 
• Tinned vegetables 
• Tinned fruit 
• Tinned meat 
• Biscuits 

 
Children should bring their items and put them in the basket by the front entrance. 
Than you in advance for your generosity and support. 
 
Mrs Laverick & Rainbow Family Group   
 

 

 


